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In keeping with OAA Council’s desire to support the Schools of Architecture and recognition of the critical importance of 
architectural education as one of the key components of the Internship in Architecture Program, OAA Council will provide 
a level of funding to those schools for the purpose of financially supporting annual lecture series, exhibitions and keynote 
speakers. Notwithstanding the Council’s efforts to support the schools, requests for support for capital projects on behalf 
of the schools of architecture will not be entertained. 


